
FAQs

An even easier, more robust, and more convenient 
online banking experience is just around the corner.

Coming midday on June 21st you can expect:

• A more modern and intuitive look and feel.
• More customization and flexibility to meet your lifestyle.
• And so much more!  

In preparation for our new online banking platform and 
the upcoming conversion, we wanted to make you 
aware of some important dates.

Monday, June 13th 

• You will no longer be able to set up any new recurring transfers 
 or modify any external/unlinked accounts in our existing online 
 and mobile banking system. Please make any changes to your 
 recurring transfers and accounts prior to Monday, June 13th.

• We can no longer accept new registrations for our existing 
 online and mobile banking system.

Tuesday, June 14th 

• After 9:00 a.m. you will no longer be able to set up any new bill 
 pay payees, send immediate or scheduled bill payments, or 
 change dates for scheduled bill payments in our existing online 
 and mobile banking. Please make any bill payment changes prior 
 to Tuesday, June 14th.

• All bill payments that are scheduled for Tuesday, June 14th – 
 Tuesday, June 21st, will be paid accordingly. 

• Check payments that are scheduled for Wednesday, June 22nd 
 through Monday, June 27th will not be mailed to the payee until 
 Tuesday, June 21st. This could cause some delays in your payee 
 receiving check payments.  Please be sure to adjust payment 
 dates accordingly.  

• Please set up any new bill payments or adjust current bill 
 payments prior to Tuesday, June 14th.

• eBills and eStatements will not be available from Tuesday, 
 June 14th – Tuesday, June 21st.

Monday, June 20th 

• Online and mobile banking alerts will no longer be sent.

• Mobile check deposits will not be available in online and mobile 
 banking after 4:00 p.m. Please make any mobile deposits before 
 4:00 p.m. or use the new platform for remote deposits beginning 
 midday on Tuesday, June 21st.

• Please make sure to note your current username and password, 
 as it will be required for access to the new online banking platform.

• POP Money transactions will no longer be available after Monday, 
 June 20th. You will need to set up your Peer-to-Peer (P2P) 
 payments in the new platform, beginning on Tuesday, June 21st.

 
Tuesday, June 21st, midday

• Log into our new online banking platform to enjoy the new 
 features and functionality, register your debit card, create new 
 alerts and new bill payment payees.

We hope you enjoy the convenience and enhanced level of service 
the new online banking platform will provide. Learn more about the 
upgrade by visiting our FAQs. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Member Service Center 
at 401.846.8930 or visit your local branch. 

Thank you for being a member of People’s Credit Union. 
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